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Date of Notice -   

 
 

 

 Twenty Twenty Custom Molded Plastics  
 785 Decker Drive  
 Bluffton, Indiana 46714   
 All Other Plastics Product Manufacturing  
   
 Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification 

 In accordance with the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act, Twenty Twenty Custom Molded 
Plastics has notified the Indiana Department of Workforce Development of a WARN, Layoff notice impacting 
93.  This impact is expected to be Temporary in nature and will be impacting the following locations: 

  
 Location: 20/20 Custom Molded Plastics - Bluffton, Indiana                     
First Layoff Date:  10/21/2023     Number of Layoffs: 27 
Second Layoff Date:  11/04/2023     Number of Layoffs: 66 
 

   
 Twenty Twenty Custom Molded Plastics has provided the following details regarding this separation: 
         Does this amend an existing WARN Notice already filed?  No 
 Is this separation a result of a National, State, or Local emergency? No 
         Will this separation result in a closure?  No 
         Will separation benefits be provided? No 
         Will COBRA benefits be provided?  Yes 
         Is your company associated with a union?  No 
         Are there any Bumping Rights?  No 
         Has a TAA Petition been filed?  No 
         The positions of those affected by this Layoff include:   
 

   

 Additional questions regarding this matter can be directed to: 
               Nikki Verity 
               (419) 485-2020 
               nverity@2020cmp.com 

 

 

   

 


